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Wednesday 17th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers          Year 6  
 
 
We are delighted to announce that the “Leavers Hoodies” for the Year 6 children are currently being 
printed and are due to arrive soon.   
 
The hoodies are coloured red and, on the back, have the year 2024 with all the children’s names written 
in the numbering.  The jumpers also have Parklands School written on the back.  
 
They really do look wonderful and are certainly something the children can wear with pride and keep as a 
memento.  The hoodies will be distributed on completion of the SATs and children can then wear them 
instead of their school jumpers. 
 
The PTA has very kindly donated half of the cost of these jumpers so we are asking for a parental 
contribution of £10.00. Once payment has been received via ParentMail, your child will be allocated their 
hoodie.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Charlotte Angeli 
 
Headteacher 
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